COVID-19 Safety Plan

We all have a role to play in keeping each other safe. To ensure we provide a COVID-Safe environment for our shoppers, tenant customers and employees, the following plan will be
implemented for Slime Time at Arana Hills Plaza:

COVID-19 SAFETY PLAN

This COVID-19 Slime Time Safety Plan has been developed in accordance with the recommendations of the QLD Government’s Covid-19 Safety Plan and is relevant for Arana Hills
Plaza.

PROVIDING COVID SAFE ENVIRONMENT ELEMENTS:

* The host will keep a safe distance of 1.5m between themselves and others.

* The host will wash or sanitise their hands regularly using an alcohol-based hand sanitiser which is installed at all entrances of the individual shopping centres and at the entrance
to Slime Time Workshops.

* The host will cough or sneeze into their elbow.

* The host will not attend the session if they are displaying symptoms or signs of COVID-19 or are feeling unwell in the 48 hours prior to the event and will stay at home, isolate and
seek medical advice. If an alternate host cannot be sourced the session will be cancelled. All registered attendees will be notified via email 24hrs in advance of their scheduled
session. The Centre will be notified 48hrs in advance of the session.

* The host will not engage in any physical contact with attendees.

* Arana Hills Plaza will ensure there is adequate social distancing signage on display at the Slime Time activity area at all times.

* Anyone attending the Slime Time sessions will complete a booking online via Eventbrite booking platform.

* When attending a Slime Time session all attendees will scan the QLD QR Code with their phone and register their details.

+ |f a customer does not have a device to scan the QR Code, Arana Hills Plaza will provide an alternate sign-in sheet for them to record their details.

* Arana Hills Plaza will provide a fenced off play area to allow only registered children to attend Slime Time session.

* When entering the fenced off play area, all attendees will be asked to sanitise their hands.

* Three sessions of Slime Time Workshops will be run each day. In between the sessions a deep clean of the play area will occur.

+ |If there is a Covid-19 break out in the Centre, Slime Time will be cancelled until the area is safe for patrons to attend. Registered guests will be text messaged with the information.

+ |f a positive case of Covid-19 is identified as having been associated with a Slime Time session, Charter Hall will work and cooperate with QLD Health and follow appropriate
protocol.
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